

news and comment of the El Toro Class June 2014 #512 eltoroyra.org

<u>WE</u> need an <u>El Toro</u> for charter to a member of the board of directors of the Konocti Bay Sailing Club.

Please make your extra boat available, it is the least we can do for the Clear Lake Sailors who will be our Race Committee and starting your races.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

The 2014 El Toro Class "Shovel" Newsletter may be in your 'in-box'. We will also have them available in print form.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

Please let me know how many dinners you will need for our Saturday evening dinner. This will constitute and entry if I get this information by the 10th,,,Tuesday evening/ Wednesday morning.

\*

I look forward to seeing and sailing with you on Clear Lake.